
 

 

 

 

 

June 3, 2020 

 

Due to the evolving COVID-19 pandemic, its impact on community health, and the 

uncertainty of local and state restrictions, the Badger State Tractor Pullers 2020 

season of events is canceled.  The BSTP Board of Directors considered input from 

promoters, members, and other associated businesses. This decision was most 

difficult, and made out of an abundance of concern for the health and wellbeing 

our members, staff, promoters, sponsors, and especially our fans.   

We look forward to providing our fans with horsepower entertainment once 

again.  Planning for a full season of events in 2021 is underway.  Until then we 

encourage everyone to be safe, support your local small businesses and all facets 

of agriculture.   

 

With warm regards, 

Badger State Tractor Pullers, Inc. 

 

 

 


